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Townsend, Erle

From: heathermiller0309 <heathermiller0309@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 4:18 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I'm absolutely OPPOSED to this rule change. Rural Maine in particular does not need to worry about emissions. Even so, 

an unelected board of a handful of people should be in no position to mandate anything. Mainers, and really anyone, 

should be able to purchase and drive the vehicle that fits their budget and lifestyle, and EVs are simply unaffordable or 

impractical for the significant majority of Maine. There are so many problems with this, excluding the aforementioned 

matter of choice. 

 

Please kill this ridiculous proposal.  

 

Heather Miller, Resident of Dexter 

 

 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 

 


